Mackenzie County
BURSARY

Mackenzie County is now accepting bursary applications towards tuition at a post-secondary or trade educational
institution.

Bursaries are available to first time university/college students within two years from their public school graduation
date (the public school must be within the Mackenzie Region). Students returning to their second to fourth year of
studies may also apply to receive a bursary. Mature students may also be considered at the discretion of Council.
The student or their immediate family must reside in Mackenzie County.

Additional bursary funds will be considered for those in the following fields; Medical, Financial, and Information
Technology.

Bursary Application Forms are available at all County offices, at all high schools, and on our website at
www.mackenziecounty.com.

For more information regarding the Mackenzie County bursaries please contact Christina Wiebe, Finance Clerk at
(780) 927-3718.

The deadline for receipt of the application is Friday, June 30, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. at the following address:

Mackenzie County

Box 640, Fort Vermilion, AB TOH 1NO
Phone: 780.927.3718

Fax: 780.927.4266

Mackenzie County Email: cwiebe2@mackenziecounty.com




